
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Thursday 1st July 2021 
 
RE: Consultation on Relationships and Sex Education Curriculum 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Last night we held our consultation meeting regarding the proposed RSE 
curriculum. I’d like to say a huge thank you to the parents that attended; your 
views and support are very much appreciated.  
 
I will be closing the consultation on Wednesday next week. If you were unable 
to attend last night you are still able to share your views by emailing me at 
head@highfieldsnantwich.cheshire.sch.uk. Please make the subject of the 
email RSE consultation.  
 
The resources are still available on the school website at 
http://www.highfieldsacademytrust.co.uk/page/relationships-and-sex-
education/3772. After Wednesday the lesson plans will be removed from the 
website but an overview of the scheme of work will still be there, along with 
the policy.  
 
 
Many thanks for your support,  
 
 
Simon Dyson 
Principal 
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